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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-MTTP 20-038 
 
TO  :  FACULTY MEMBERS, REPS, ADMIN STAFF, STUDENTS, ALUMNI 
     and OTHER INTERESTED STAKEHOLDERS 

         
 

          
FROM  :  MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, PhD 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
          and Chair, Selection Committee for the Next University Librarian 
 
SUBJECT :  Search for the Next University Librarian: Updates 

 
DATE  :  20 August 2020 
 
 
On behalf of the Search Committee for the Next University Librarian, I am announcing that as 
of the set deadline, 18 August 2020, 5:00 PM, the nominees for the post of University 
Librarian are Ms. Elvira B. Lapuz and Dr. Leonida A. dela Cruz.  
 
As previously announced, there will be a Public Forum on Monday, 24 August 2020, 9:00 AM 
– 11:00 AM. All interested stakeholders are invited and may register in advance through this 
link: https://up-edu.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_DQeW4A0wQ_acE86HbUd8rA . 
After registering, you will receive an email containing information about the Forum. 
 
For the sequence of presentations, please see attached copy of the program. 

 
Stakeholders may ask their questions to the nominees during the forum or submit their 
questions via email through the Search Committee’s email address 
(ulsearchcom2020@gmail.com) until 10:15 AM, before the start of the Open Forum.  
 
Stakeholders may also schedule themselves for a 15-minute interview either on Monday, 24 
August 2020 (1:00 PM – 5:00 PM) or Tuesday, 25 August 2020 (9:00 AM – 12:00 NN) by 
sending a letter of intent to ulsearchcom2020@gmail.com. The schedule of interview will be 
on a first come, first served basis. You will receive an email containing information about the 
scheduled interview.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


